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March 20, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Waite Hill Road will be closed to through traffic April 1 through April 5. 
The Lake County Engineer’s Office will be making necessary repairs to the 
bridge.  
 
There will be detour signs posted to alert drivers during this period. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. If you have any questions you may 
contact the Service Department or the Police Department. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Robert A. Ranallo 


